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In accordance with Article 6 of the law of 2 May 2007 relating to the publication 

of major shareholdings in listed companies, JENSEN-GROUP received following 

notification: 

 

A notification by KBC Asset Management N.V. informing that on August 29, 

2018 it holds 373,533 of the shares of JENSEN-GROUP N.V. compared to 

393,285 shares disclosed in the previous notification of March 8, 2017. As a 

result, the threshold is crossed downwards the statutory 5%. We repeat that 

JENSEN-GROUP NV has 7.818.999 shares. 

 

Profile  

 

The JENSEN-GROUP assists heavy-duty laundries worldwide to provide quality 

textile services economically. We have become a preferred supplier in the 

laundry industry by leveraging our broad laundry expertise to design and 

supply sustainable single machines, systems and integrated solutions. We are 

continuously growing by extending our offer and by developing environmental 

friendly and innovative products and services that address specific customer 

needs. Our success results from combining our global skills with our local 

presence. The JENSEN-GROUP has operations in 24 countries and has 

distribution in more than 40 countries. Worldwide, JENSEN-GROUP employs 

about 1,764 employees. 

 

 

 



 
 

   
 
 
 

This press release is also available on the corporate website www.jensen-group.com. 

(End of press release) 

 

Note to the editors: for more information, please contact: 

Jensen-Group: 

Jesper Munch Jensen, Chief Executive Officer 

Markus Schalch, Chief Financial Officer 

Scarlet Janssens, Investor Relations Manager 

Tel. +32.9.333.83.30 

E-mail : investor@jensen-group.com. 


